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9.9.21 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 3,                      

 
Year 3 trip to Flag Fen – Friday 1st October 2021 

 
As part of our History topic, Stone Age to Iron Age, we have planned a visit to Flag 
Fen in Peterborough, which will give the children the opportunity to learn and 
explore what it was like to live during this time. 

 
The trip will be on  Friday 1st October 2021.  We will leave school at 8.30am, so 
children will need to be at school by 8:20am. We will return in time for the end of the 
school day at 3.15pm. Children will need a packed lunch, a drink and suitable clothing for 
a day outside. If your child is entitled to a school packed lunch and you would like to 
order one, please indicate on the slip attached. We will be doing quite a lot of walking so 
please ensure footwear is appropriate.   

 
The school receives pupil premium funding for children who are, or who have been, in 
receipt of a free school meal within the last 6 years. The school Governors have agreed 
that part of this funding should be used to cover the cost of school trips for these children.  
Please ask the office if you are unsure if this applies to your child. 
 
The actual cost of the trip works out to £18.00 per child.  However, for children who do 
not receive pupil premium funding, we are asking for a contribution of £10.00. Please 
note that payments need to be made online through PAY360 (previously known as 
SIMSpay).  Do contact Mrs Black in the school office (email address:  
finance@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) if you have any problems doing this, as we are not able 
to accept cash payments any more.  There is no charge for this trip for children who are 
entitled to pupil premium funding.   
 
Please complete and return the slip attached to your child’s class teacher as soon as 
possible, as this will help us with the planning for the trip.. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Taylor and Mrs MacDonald 
Year 3 Teachers 
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Reply slip – please return to your child’s class teacher 

 
Year 3 trip to Flag Fen - Friday 1st October 2021 

 
 

Child’s name___________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the trip to Flag Fen. 
  

 
Signed_________________________________  
 
Date: _____________________________ 
 
 
 
 I understand that the requested contribution for this trip is £10.00 
 
 My child is free because they are entitled to pupil premium funding * 
            
          My child is entitled to a school packed lunch and I would like to order one. 
 
* Currently, qualifying for a free school meal at any point, means that your children will 
get pupil premium funding for the next 6 years and receive free school trips at Arbury 
Primary. 
 
   Please contact me so that I can check if I could get pupil premium funding for my 
child(ren)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


